
 

 

CREEKSIDE FOOTPATH 
CLOSED 

 

FROM 14 OCTOBER 2024 

Works to return the cycleway and footpath to its permanent location, 
means a temporary diversion will be in place from 14 October. 
 
 

Please follow the detour (shown below).  
 
 

Work is expected to take around four weeks. The path will reopen as 
soon as it is safe to do so. Thank you for your co-operation.  
            

 


